
Rosanne Hudson 
 

I strongly support an ORW designation for the Green River at the highest level of protection. The
fact that this is an original gene pool for steelhead makes it of primary importance for protection. I
fished for steelhead with my father and there is no better fish. If this designation could help to
protect the area from further mining attempts it should be granted.


